
     

      
 

           EAST COAST RLY COLONY PO. BHUBANESWAR – 751023  
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                               October 6, 2023 

Happy Greetings! 
 
It is with great pleasure I write this letter to you as I take up the responsibility of the Principal for the second time 
at Loyola School, Bhubaneswar. I am both elated and honoured to be here once again. I also would like to thank 
Mrs. Nandita Pattanayak, Vice Principal of Senior Section, for holding the fort for almost a month as Acting 
Principal and made sure everything went on well. 
 
I, on behalf of the school, promise to continue the legacy established by my predecessors at Loyola, by building 
strong relationship with all stakeholders and endeavour to make our school a better place for our children to grow 
in every aspect of their lives. I also promise that we will continue to make use of the traditional as well as the 
modern educational methods for classroom instruction and also give a lot of importance to the academic, 
spiritual, social and emotional growth of our children. Yes, we will continue to provide exciting, challenging and 
enriching opportunities to our children both in academics and extra-curricular activities. 
 
During the course of the year, it is my fervent hope that we will work together to impart to our children the best 
opportunities to prepare themselves to face the different challenges that await them in their later life and also 
help them to become men and women for others so that they can be persons who are committed to make a big 
difference in our society. 
 
A few gentle reminders: 
 

 Kindly pay the 3rd Quarterly fee ONLINE through Loyola School, Bhubaneswar (Mobile App) only by         
10th October, 2023. 

 Wearing of ‘school tie’ is compulsory from 30th October, 2023 till February 2024. 
 Parents-Teachers (P.T.) Meeting and Report Card day for LKG – Std XII is on 19th October (Thursday).  

         Kindly follow the time schedule mentioned below for the said P.T. Meeting (according to the Roll Nos.): 
 

  
 
   

 Note that only parent along with the child or an authorized person by the parent can collect the Report 
Card on the scheduled date and time only.  

 
Wish you all a very happy DURGA PUJA. May God Bless each one of you, and grant you joy, 
happiness and peace. 
  
With warm regards,    
 
 
 

Fr. A. Amaladoss, SJ 
Principal 
 
 

Important Dates: 
1st Oct to 10th Oct –  Payment of 3rd Quarterly fee through Loyola School, Bhubaneswar (Mobile App) only. 
Sat, 7th Oct   –  Class Day (LKG – XII) 
Sat, 14th Oct   –  Mahalaya (Holiday)  
Thu, 19th Oct   –  Report Card Day  
Fri, 20th Oct   –  Puja vacation begins  
Mon, 30th Oct   –  School reopens after Puja vacation 

Roll No. Time BREAK 
10.00 – 10.15 a.m. 

Roll No. Time 
1 - 12 8.00 – 9.00 a.m. 25 - 36 10.15 – 11.15 a.m. 
13 - 24 9.00 – 10.00 a.m. 37 & above 11.15 – 12.30 p.m. 


